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Dear Sirs 

 

Investigation report following fatal accident on Maersk Interceptor 

We appointed an investigation team following the serious lifting incident which occurred on 

Maersk Interceptor on 7 December 2017 in order to clarify its scope and the course of events. 

 

Our report is attached.  

 

The report contains findings and a description of identified nonconformities, and we would 

request an explanation of how these findings and nonconformities will be dealt with. 

 

In connection with our investigation, we issued an order on 3 January 2018. These 

nonconformities are additional to that order. The latter applied to systems for follow-up and 

use of portable lifting equipment and to a requirement to identify and review all operations 

related to the materials handling process for the installation of seawater pumps. 

 

We would request a response to this letter by 31 May 2018. We would also request that this 

letter and the report be made known to the union officers for the workforce, including the 

safety delegates. 

 

The report will be published on www.psa.no. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Gunnar Dybvig, by authority 

Supervision coordinator 

 

Sigmund Andreassen 

Principal engineer 

 

 
This letter has been approved electronically in the PSA and accordingly bears no signatures 
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